Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION II - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANES

Advisory No. 0 7 !I: s. 2023

September 4, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is issued for the
information of the ASDS, Chief Education Supervisors, Education Program
Supervisors, Elementary School Heads, All Others Concerned.

CHANGES IN DIVISION MEMORANDUM CID-2023 No. 134, s. 2023- NEW
SCHEDULE OF THE CONDUCT OF DIVISION TRAINING WORKSHOP ON THE
DEVELOPMENT OF CONTEXTUALIZED IPED LESSON PLAN FOR GRADE VII

The date and venue of the Division Training Workshop on the Development of
Contextualized IPED Lesson Plan for Grade 7 is reset for September 16-17 & 24,
2023 at Diptan Elementary School Hall instead of the originally stated September 8-
10, 2023, at the Ivatan Conference Hall.

The change of date and venue is due to the adjustments of the following the
time on the procurement process of the available 2023 IPED Program Support Fund.

All other provisions in Division Memorandum No. 134 s. 2023 will be as is.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

ALFREDO B. GUMARU JR. EdD, CESO V
Schools!/Division Superintendent
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